
Lezayre Parish Commissioners
 

are pleased to announce that we are now
able to offer a warm space to

the Community.

This will start on 

Wednesday 17th January 2024
from 2pm to 4pm

and also on the following Wednesdays
right up to 20th March 2024

at 
Sulby Community Hall
Clenagh Road, Sulby

Contact Anne Heap 898242 or 
email anne.heap@manx.net

Come along and have a cuppa,
biscuit and a chat, perhaps a game of
dominoes, scrabble or even mah jong

All suggestions welcome!


